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We are pleased to advise that 

on the penultimate Thursday of 

this half term (18th October) 

we will be holding a 1960’s day 

in school. We would like the 

children to come in in 60’s in-

spired clothing (although this is 

in no way compulsory). We 

plan to eat 60’s inspired food, 

listen to groovy, hip music and 

learn dances from the decade, 

as well as hold our own 

demonstration, placards and 

all. More information will follow 

next week.   

      

 

 

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

Spellings for this week : 

male   mail 

main   mane 

new    knew 

pause   paws 

peace   piece 

Next week we will be continuing our analysis of 

dilemma stories and writing our own. 

In maths we will be working on addition and 

subtraction. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
The musical instruments were very tuneful! Thanks to all who participated. The final topic task of 

this half term is look into the peace and civil rights movement and prepare a poster or computer 

based presentation on one of its central figures, or the movements in general. The due date for 

this work is Thursday 18th October.  

English & Maths 

uno one 

dos two 

tres three 

cuatro four 


